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The South Australian Salaried Medical Officers Association (SASMOA) has lodged 
their submission to the Transforming Health Proposals Paper but is disappointed in 
the State Government and SA Health for failing to provide adequate time and 
necessary detail to allow medical officers the opportunity to engage and evaluate the 
proposals provided for in the Transforming Health Proposals Paper.   

SASMOA President, Dr Marc Agzarian said, “The proposals put forward in the 
document are some of the biggest and broadest reforms ever to be undertaken in 
the history of the South Australian Health System and failure by the State 
Government and SA Health to provide the specificity for each proposal and the 
proposed timeline for implementation lacks transparency and openness”.   

“The proposals include the closure of the Repatriation General Hospital, Super 
Emergency Departments and sweeping changes to health service delivery.  These 
changes all impact on medical officers, patient care and the community.  It is difficult 
to understand how the State Government and SA Health can make any decision 
about the acceptability of the proposals without providing detail and assessing their 
impact with the providers and users of the services”.  
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“There is yet to be any detail provided about the loss of services and jobs as a result 
of Transforming Health.  There are approximately 1000 employees at the 
Repatriation General Hospital and outpatient and other health services which have 
not been mentioned in the document.” 

 “SASMOA is not opposed to positive improvements to health care in South Australia 
what is required however, to ensure best care, first time, every time, is consultation 
with those who provide that care, this includes the medical staff”. 

 

Authorised by: 
Dr Marc Agzarian 
President,  
SA Salaried Medical Officers Association 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


